Selectmen’s Meeting

Town of Bowdoin, Maine
10/18/2021

is recorded:

Present were:
Marc Bernier
Brad Totten

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance
Administrative:

Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries
Other Business:

Wendall Card, Jr in concerning the drainage on Goodenow Lane- not a town issue since the road is a private
road.

Michaeline Mulvey was in to discuss a meeting of the Planning Board concerning a marijuana establishment in
town, but the town would need an ordinance, she asked what or who would draft an ordinance.

Chad Halloway was in to give the Selectmen an update concerning the plowing contract with Bamford
Foundations.

Adjournment at 7:45pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Brad seconded the vote, it was unanimous and
meeting adjourned.



